
Request for Feedback on New Transportation 

Service Partners 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to enhancing our logistics and 

service delivery, we have recently partnered with new transportation service providers. 

We would greatly appreciate your feedback on their performance, reliability, and the overall 

quality of service. Your insights are invaluable to us and will help ensure we maintain the 

highest standards of service. 

Please take a moment to share your thoughts by replying to this email or filling out the attached 

feedback form. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


